To: Casey Sweeten

E-Mail: csweeten@anduril.com
From: Nimesh Sangani

Date: August 30, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

The FCC is not authorized to approve testing and operation of a system that will disrupt the control
channel of a UAV. These systems can only be authorized by NTIA for military or federal agency users.

Your latest exhibit states, "This letter confirms that Anduril Industries, Inc. (“Anduril”) has a need to test
various emitting devices at its private test facilities in support of its Production Other Transaction (P-OT)
Agreement with the Defense Innovation Unit (Contract No. HQ0034219P001) for Counter Unmanned
Aerial Systems (C-UAS)."

1) Is this sole purpose of this experimental license request to detect and track targets of interest?

2) Will you be jamming, spoofing, meaconing, and/or performing electronic attack on a UAV under this
experimental license request?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of August 30, 2021 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 64307



